WARNING!!!

Dear Licensees:

It has come to our attention that an unknown individual is contacting Mississippi
licensed physicians and is posing as an Investigator of the Mississippi State Board of
Medical Licensure.

The caller will confirm specific information, such as a medical license or NPl number,
which can be easily obtained on the internet, in reference to the physician. The caller
advises the physician that he/she is under investigation and attempts to obtain personal
information.

Be aware and do not share personal information with anyone over the phone without
verifying their identity. It is not the protocol of the Board for an Investigator to call a
Licensee to inform him/her that he/she is under investigation. Should you need to verify
the identity of an Investigator or other representative of the Board, please call 601-987-
3079 and ask for the Investigative Division.

Sincerely,
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Kenneth E. Cleveland, M.D.
Executive Director



